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12th January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Growth Mind Set
We aim to develop a Growth Mindset in all children and ensure that learning is set at an appropriate level of challenge. We encourage learners to go beyond their current level and extend them further. 

[image: ]This term we would like to continue with exploring the development of Growth Mindset with the children. Each Tuesday your teacher will share a video
with your child that will explain how we can cope with learning, 
even if it is difficult and why it is important that we face these
challenges. The first video will be shared today.

They are 5 minutes long. If you do have time it would be great 
if you could watch them too, so that you can see the messages 
that we are sharing with your children. However, we understand 
if this is not possible.
	
Zoom
The first celebration Zoom was due to go ahead this week, unfortunately these will have to begin on Friday 22nd January. We have had to schedule some IT work to be carried out in school on 15th January, which means that the school won’t have any internet access that day. This is vital work that needs to be done, in order to improve the connectivity of the school for the future. 

Worship
The weekly worship will be uploaded to the website each Wednesday.

A further note on teacher’s PPA
On the afternoon that your child’s class teacher is on PPA, the afternoon meeting will not go ahead. However, if a teacher is able to accommodate the 15 minute meeting they will, but please be aware if they are doing this, they will not be able to provide any other contact that afternoon, as they must focus on preparing the next weeks learning. This will vary from week to week, so your child’s class teacher will let your child know that morning if they can accommodate the meeting in the afternoon.



Homework
I said that I would send this survey to parents this week. It is a Yes/ No answer. Please could I ask you to complete this by Thursday 14th January. The survey will close at 5pm on that day.
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/4APFU5/

Tapestry
We understand that the Tapestry site is struggling with the national demand. Whilst Tapestry look to rectify the issues that they are having, we will upload the resources needed to the website each week, for those year groups requested.
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime we are looking to set up Teams email addresses for our Year 1and Reception children, so that you can send through learning to the class teacher.
However, Tapestry is more age appropriate, so we would prefer to continue in this way if possible, as when we return to school this is a platform which enables us to share observations between school and home.
Teams would not be able to be used in this way. 

Take Care and stay safe.

Mrs Warburton
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